
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bob Asher [BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Tuesday, April 17, 2012 3:09 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
2RP-820, Perdomo BMP State Com. #1-H 

My apologies for this delays in this project being completed in a more timely manner, per our November 29, 2011 
meeting Yates will have a contractor excavate an the top two (2) feet of soils and stock pile and then excavate an 
additional three (3) feet of impacted soils from the release area. All impacted soils will be taken to an NMOCD 
approved facility. When a contractor is scheduled and work is complete the areas will be backfilled with stockpiled 
and clean soils and Yates will submit a Form C-141 Final report requesting closure. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 

Environmental Regulatory Division 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 South Fourth Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Direct) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
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